Adams County Reapportionment Committee Meeting
June 14, 2021

Chairman Mike MclLaughlin called the meeting to order at 2:30 P.M. at the Highway Dept.
Present were: Committee Members: Matt Obert & Theresa Bockhold

Absent were: hone

Also present were: Ryan Niekamp, Christa Holtman, Kevin Dicks and Dave Bockhold.

* The committee discussed reapportionment options. Census data is not available yet, but
the committee wants to have a plan in place by the June 30, 2021 deadline.

e Theresa Bockhold made a motion to move portions of Riverside precinct 3 which are
currently in County Board District 2 because of annexation into the city of Quincy to
District 5 to make Riverside Township whole. Also, after census data becomes available
other changes can be made if necessary. Matt Obert seconded the motion. The motion
passed unanimously.

¢ Matt Obert made a motion to adjourn. Theresa Bockhold seconded the motion. The
motion passed unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 3:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Dave Bockhold




